
From: Matt Gregory
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Application by Cottam Solar Project Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Cottam

Solar Project
Date: 16 January 2023 16:30:05

Hello
 
I can confirm Nottingham City Council does not wish to make any representation with regard to
the adequacy of consultation request.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Matt Gregory 
Head of Planning Strategy and Geographic Information 
Growth and City Development
Nottingham City Council 
Loxley House 
Station Street 
Nottingham 
NG2 3NG 

 
  
mob: 
Website:    www.mynottingham.gov.uk
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